
 
 
 

 

19 January 2017 
 
 
Dennis Diemer 
Woodland-Davis Clean Water Agency 
1717 5th Street 
Woodland, CA  95776 
 
 
RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WATER QUALITY ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ, 
STATEWIDE WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES TO LAND WITH A 
LOW THREAT TO WATER QUALITY, WOODLAND-DAVIS CLEAN WATER AGENCY, 
DAVIS WOODLAND WATER SUPPLY PROJECT, YOLO COUNTY 
 

On 6 March 2015, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control 
Board issued a Notice of Applicability (NOA) granting coverage under the Statewide General 
Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land with a Low Threat to Water Quality 
(General Order 2003-0003-DWQ-0133 or General Order) to the Woodland-Davis Clean Water 
Agency.  The NOA was for the temporary discharge of construction dewatering associated with 
the Davis Woodland Water Supply Project (Project) in Yolo County.   

Your 17 January 2017 letter and Notice of Termination states that the project construction 
activities as described in the NOA are complete, no discharges occurred due to the favorable 
groundwater elevations at the time of the construction, and that you wish to terminate coverage 
under the General Order.  Based on that information, coverage under Order 2003-0003-DWQ is 
hereby rescinded. 

If you have any questions, please contact, Lani Andam at (916) 464-4723 or 
at landam@waterboards.ca.gov. 

 
- original signed by Andrew Altevogt for -  
 
PAMELA C. CREEDON 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: Tim O’Brien, State Water Resources Control Board, Sacramento 

Yolo County Environmental Health Department, Woodland 
Matthew Franck, CH2MHill, Sacramento 
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